
 

 

 

January 24, 2023 

 

Colorado Department of Local Affairs 
Division of Housing 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 320 
Denver, CO 80203 

 

To whom it may concern, 

On behalf of the City of Craig, we are notifying you that the City will provide funding to the 8th Street 
Redevelopment Project from its American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) allocation.  

The City is committing up to $833,743.31 of its ARPA funding to the project.  

Please feel free to reach out to me for further information. We look forward to a positive response from 
DOLA. 

Thank you,  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ryan Hess, Mayor 
City of Craig 
rhess@cityofcraig.org 
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